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Advocacy Alert!
The advocacy fight to keep anti-discrimination language in the Social Work Code 

of Conduct continues and we need YOUR help!
Social work voices across the state and nation helped the Behavioral 
Health Executive Council (BHEC) retain anti-discrimination language regarding 
disability, sexual orientation, gender identity and gender expression in the Social 
Work Code of Conduct in October 2020. Now, the fight continues after the Texas 
Attorney General issued a nonbinding legal opinion on June 14, 2021 that states the 
Texas State Board of Social Work Examiners (TSBSWE) may not adopt a Code of 
Conduct more expansive than the non-discrimination clause currently in our 
statute. This strips protections for disability, sexual orientation, gender identity and 
gender expression and destroys the statutory authority of TSBSWE to set the ethical 
standards for the profession. READ THE NASW TX TALKING POINTS.

What Can You Do?
We need as many voices as we can get to ask TSBSWE to adhere to the NASW 
Code of Ethics and maintain anti-discrimination language in the Code of Conduct.

It is vital that we show TSBSWE that social workers will not stand for changes to 
the Code of Conduct by the Governor of Texas!

We need your advocacy in this fight. Check out the NASW advocacy page for 
more background info, additional resources, and letters from various legislators and 
other groups to give you a brief overview of the background on the issue and our 
advocacy strategy. Read more here

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F458rl1jp.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me%2FL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fcdn.ymaws.com%252Fwww.naswtx.org%252Fresource%252Fresmgr%252FAG_Opinion_External_Talking_.pdf%2F1%2F0100017a447eba69-243e8cfc-fcad-47c3-ba15-d01f853d0724-000000%2Fnb7yqOiU8DLHnO8wJ0RiyGLpJww%3D224&data=04%7C01%7Crtpraetorius%40uta.edu%7C273c311082c245db21d708d938f12758%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C1%7C0%7C637603430680055453%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=On78vo%2BuEKxGJl9JUHJQZgplPev1nNdYON8ZozUZ4fU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F458rl1jp.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me%2FL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fwww.naswtx.org%252Fpage%252Fconductruling%2F1%2F0100017a447eba69-243e8cfc-fcad-47c3-ba15-d01f853d0724-000000%2Fvd84TPnVnsiSCYnaa4LZl0nKfqs%3D224&data=04%7C01%7Crtpraetorius%40uta.edu%7C273c311082c245db21d708d938f12758%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C1%7C0%7C637603430680055453%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=x4TfBKc8WS9twHb%2FZJNW5Ifv%2F0eMnqu%2Fx2MqBlD26p0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.naswtx.org/view.aspx?messageId=488f752e5cbe49f48e182514dd098c5d


Y O U  M A T T E R
G E T  S U P P O R T

Rental Assistance
Rental assistance is 
available for up to 6 
months through 
Arlington Housing 
Authority for Arlington 
residents who are behind 
on their rent due to the 
pandemic if they meet 
certain criteria such as 
income, need is directly 
related to the pandemic, 
currently behind on rent, 
and a few others. Apply 
here: 
www.arlingtonhousing.us

S T U D E N T  O R G A N I Z A T I O N
S P O T L I G H T

Hi Everyone,

My name is Sarah Herrera, and this is my first You Matter post. Before I start 
hyping you up, I’d like to take a second to introduce myself. I am a doctoral 
student in the School of Social Work, and I am on Dr. P’s research team. I’m 
also a clinical social worker with experiences in various social work fields. I’m 
honored to contribute to You Matter because it revolves around what I focus 
on in research in practice: student wellbeing. My commitment to you all is 
that I will write this from the heart. I will never tell you what you “should” do. 
I’ll offer you my viewpoints not in hopes that you will always agree with me, 
but that you will take the time to consider the topics within the context of 
your own life. So, with all that laid out, let’s move on to why we’re really 
here…my cat Fredrick.

Fredrick is my only cat. He’s short-haired, black, and happens to have 3 legs. 
Out of all of his qualities, the one I love most is his awareness. He knows 
exactly what’s about to happen when he hears the metal can of cat food 
open. He can sense Olive (our outdoor cat) on the patio without even 
looking. And often, he can sense when I’m feeling anxious even before I’m 
willing to admit it.

I had my first panic attack as an undergrad, but I didn’t know that at 
first. After a couple of trips to the ER, a very compassionate nurse whispered 
to me, “Have you thought about seeing a therapist?” That first time thinking 
about my mental health. Like, ever. Yes, I would feel all the symptoms of 
anxiety, but I ignored them so often it felt like panic attacks came out of 
nowhere.

I went to therapy and started to grow my self-awareness. I learned to check 
in with myself daily and really listen to my body and what it needed that day. 
Eventually, my panic attacks faded, and I thought, “I’m cured.” I began to 
slack off on my self-awareness routines and everything was fine again. Fast-
forward to my MSW experience. The first semester in, my panic attacks 
“came out of nowhere” again. I had the realization that this isn’t going away, 
and I needed to plan past my panic attacks ending.

That same semester, my husband and I adopted Fredrick. I would watch him 
nap in his favorite spots, demand cuddles when he wanted, and go outside 
to watch the birds when he felt like it. He lived his life based on what he 
needed in that moment. I tried living like Fredrick. I went back to asking 
myself daily, “Where are my energy levels today?” “What are my priorities?” 
“What can I let go of today?” Those questions led me to things like going 
to niece’s birthday party on the same day an assignment was due. I also 
started having weekly date nights with my husband. And even though in the 
back of my mind, I was sure I was going to flunk out of my MSW program, 
life started getting better. I had more energy for my work because I was 
participating in life-giving activities. For the first time in my life, I felt like I 
was thriving. Don’t get me wrong, life isn’t perfect. I still struggle with 
anxiety, but it’s finally easier to recognize. I shared my symptoms with my 
friends and family so they know when it’s time to talk to me, even if I haven’t 
realized it. This of course, includes Fredrick. He seems to know when my 
thoughts are racing and my body is more tense. Any time he comes to cuddle 
with me during the day it’s a gentle reminder to let go of my anxious 
thoughts. I hope you all can consider two things from my experience. First, 
how are you going to continue strengthening your self-awareness? And 
second, have you found a Fredrick in your life that can remind you to check in 
with yourself? School matters, but you matter more.

-Sarah H.

If you like You Matter posts and want to 
explore them more deeply, please 
consider joining us for a Wounded 

Healers meeting. You can find us on 
Teams!

Spirituality & Social Work

Our organization would like to showcase a student’s 
piece from our ‘Expressions of Resiliency’ Virtual Art 
Show. Please check out Dayton Ann Williams’ video 
submission of her poem ‘Healing Through Poetry’ 

below.

C O U R S E  
S P O T L I G H T

Announcement 
Brooke Troutman, our UTA social work 
librarian, is leaving UTA to pursue another 
opportunity. As we await their replacement, 
students can reach out 
to socialworklibrarians@uta.libanswers.com
for assistance.

Virtual Support Groups

Who may participate: 
Must be 18 years of age or older 
Individuals affiliated with UTA (students, faculty, staff, 
etc.)—each group has their own  selection criteria (i.e. 
students only)
At this time, we are not serving students from the School 
of Social Work to maintain HIPPA and FERPA standards. 
These students will be connected with resources and 
university personnel to best serve their needs. 
Individuals who have been referred to the SSW Virtual 
Clinic and reached out through the  email: 
SSWCOVID19HELP@uta.edu 

mailto:james.kumm@uta.edu
https://www.facebook.com/MavVets
http://www.arlingtonhousing.us/
mailto:craig.keaton@uta.edu
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEWZUiWWHE/H0vuUpLy5Bhfak28oibiRw/view?utm_content=DAEWZUiWWHE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEWZUiWWHE/H0vuUpLy5Bhfak28oibiRw/view?utm_content=DAEWZUiWWHE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
mailto:socialworklibrarians@uta.libanswers.com
mailto:SSWCOVID19HELP@uta.edu


A D V I S I N G F I E L D  P L A C E M E N T S

• Don’t need a full advising appointment but have general 
questions?  Join  your advisor for their weekly Power 
Hour!

• If your advisor’s appointment schedule is full, please 
consider emailing them for email-advising, or attend 
their weekly Power Hour. Please check advising 
appointments every Monday when new availability opens 
up for the coming weeks.

Keiana Tuesday 12:00-1:00 Click here to join the meeting
Mark Wednesday 12:00-1:00 Click here to join the meeting
Valerie Thursday 11:00-12:00   Click here to join the meeting

BSW Academic Advisors:
• Last names A-C: Valerie Adame – adamev@uta.edu
• Last names D-Me: Mark Frazier – mark.frazier@uta.edu
• Last names Mi-Z: Keiana Crain – keiana.green@uta.edu

• The Fall 2021 Field Application closed June 4th. No late 
applications will be accepted.

• Fall Field placements are currently being assigned based 
on the order in which field applications were submitted. If 
you have a question, please contact your field advisor.

L I C E N S I N G

• If you're in your final semester and want to get 
started on applying to ASWB to take the LBSW 
licensing exam, click here to request the Dean's Letter 
for Licensure, which UTA will send to ASWB. More info 
can be found on the ASWB site and our SSW licensure 
page.

• Missed the Social Work Licensing Info 
Session? Here is a link to the recording!

• Interested in the LCDC? Scroll to the end of this 
Licensure webpage and click on the Texas LCDC 
Licensing 2021 PDF for a chart that shows how 
different education levels can prepare you for the 
LCDC.

Are you graduating this semester with a 3.0 or higher and 
hoping to start the MSW program this fall? We accept MSW 
admissions on a rolling basis. The admissions calendar can be 
found here. If you have any questions about the process of 
applying to the MSW, please contact leslie.reyna@uta.edu

M S W  A D M I S S I O N S

• The reduction in Field Hours has been extended to May 
31, 2022 Spring 2022 semester. Find more information 
regarding Summer 2021-Spring 2022 Field 
accommodations here.

• Block students must complete a minimum of 408 
hours for Summer 2021

• Split students must complete a minimum of 204 
hours for Summer 2021

• The Block Field 14-week Summer Session & Split Field 11-
week Summer Session dates have been updated on 
the Field website calendar

• All students, agencies, and Field Instructors should use 
this URL for InPlace: https://inplace.uta.edu/

• The InPlace fee is $67 per year or $130 for a lifetime. Each 
student will need to plan to pay the InPlace fee on the 
first day of class for that semester they are starting field.

• InPlace Training and Logbook Training can be found here!
• If you are having technical difficulties 

with InPlace please email sswfield@uta.edu and include a 
screenshot of the issue.

• Field forms are available here!
• Field FAQ
• Contact Sharon Martin, LMSW, Field Advisor III, with any 

questions! You can also connect with her during her Field 
Power Hours every 1st & 3rd Wednesday of the month 
from 3:00-3:30. Click here to join the meeting

F a l l

S u m m e r

G e n e r a l

S p r i n g  2 0 2 2

• The Spring 2022 Field Application opens Oct. 01 – Nov. 
26, 2021. These dates are subject to change. See the full 
Fall 2021 Field Education Calendar here.

• Read the Summer 2021 – Spring 2022 Field 
Accommodations here.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDI1NzQyY2MtNWYwOS00NmMwLWFkYjEtY2QzYTQxNzE3MDlh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22b1f9d555-11b9-45ed-9faf-e35dc9c11e4e%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTAyYTY4NTAtMGE4ZS00N2JkLWE0ZmQtM2YxZmI2ODEyMDFl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%227acaee07-f863-460d-8bcc-fe6d2ffb4c62%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NGUwMWUzNGEtN2E1Yy00NmM5LTgyNTAtM2E1ODE0MTg2OGI3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%222dac4cc4-f4ea-443e-8327-ccf13fb99e77%22%7d
mailto:adamev@uta.edu
mailto:mark.frazier@uta.edu
mailto:keiana.green@uta.edu
https://www.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=VCPR01iDQqI%3D
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/f15a647d-6733-4bab-8be5-2a7f01c2f4d6
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://www.uta.edu/admissions/apply/when-to-apply
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/summer-2021-spring-2022-field-accommodations
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/calendars/summer-2021-block-students-14-week-session
https://inplace.uta.edu/
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/1b365719-8f93-47ef-bfc1-e6b5e9f87692?referrer=https:%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2F
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/442b93fc-a4d2-4f14-a551-b2c8164d130e
mailto:sswfield@uta.edu
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/forms
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/field-faqs
mailto:sharon.martin@uta.edu
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTllYzc1YWQtNTgzOS00NDgyLWFkNTgtNTgzZThjYzFkZGE2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22fa1d2821-ddbf-43c2-99d2-69ea6cac618b%22%7d
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/calendars/fall-2021
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/summer-2021-spring-2022-field-accommodations


V I R T U A L  E V E N T S  

• Fall registration is open.

• Courses marked "BSW Online 
Students ONLY" are restricted to 
students in the fully online BSW 
program. For current BSW students, 
the fully online program is only 
available to students who live 50+ 
miles from the UTA campus. For 
questions about the BSW Online, 
please contact 
velvet.denny@uta.edu

I M P O R T A N T  
D A T E S

SUMMER 11 WEEKS 2021

• Jul. 22 - Last day to drop 
classes; submit requests to 
advisor prior to 4:00pm

• Aug. 12 - Last day of classes

• Aug. 16 - Final exams

• Aug. 17 - Final exams

• Aug. 18 at 7pm – SSW 
Commencement 
Ceremonies at College Park 
Center (on UTA campus)

BSW Orientation
If you are a new student and have not already attended BSW Orientation, please mark your calendar to attend 
this mandatory School of Social Work orientation from 12-5pm on Friday July 9th. It will be recorded and made available for 
students who are unable to attend live. BSW Orientation is different from the university-wide transfer or freshman orientation 
and is full of information and resources to help you be successful and learn the ropes of the program. It is required to transition 
to the BSW Major.

NASW's Congressional Advocacy Day
Please join us on July 22 to advance critically important 
congressional legislation that will strengthen the social work 
profession and the clients they serve. This is a key 
opportunity to meet with your congressional delegation, 
educate them about the value of social work and social 
workers, and to gain their support for priority legislation. To 
register for the event, please click HERE. Registration is $25. 
Space is limited, so please register early. Participants will be 
able to register on a first-come, first-served basis.

C O U R S E  
R E G I S T R A T I O N

G R A D U A T I O N

• The deadline to apply to graduate 
passed on July 1. To apply 
late, contact your advisor ASAP.

• There is an additional $60 late 
application fee.

Featured Webinar: "When It is 
Darkest: Why People Die by Suicide"

CAMS-care will sponsor a webinar 
presentation featuring Dr. Rory 

O'Connor! Rory will be talking about his 
new book and innovative IMV model of 
suicide. Join us live on Wednesday July 

14 at 12 PM Eastern time (U.S.). 
Register here.

21-Day Challenge
The Arlington-Mansfield Area 21-Day 
Challenge encourages daily actions to learn 
more about racial equity, promote unity, and 
combat divisiveness in our communities.

• SSW commencement ceremony
tentatively scheduled for August 18 at 
7pm at College Park Center 

• The Virtual Ceremony is to be held on 
Saturday, August 21, 2021.

• Guest ticket info: Click here

• Are you an NASW student member 
graduating in August? Be sure to 
request your graduation cord
before Friday, July 16. Not a 
member yet? You can join NASW 
before you graduate for only $60 
and receive a discount on your 
membership dues for the next two 
years if you retain active 
membership. Click here for more 
information.

https://www.uta.edu/academics/academic-calendar/summer-11-weeks-2021
http://www.bgcgtc.org/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnasw.informz.net%2Fz%2FcjUucD9taT0xMDA3MDI5NyZwPTEmdT0xMDA2NjU2ODYzJmxpPTg3NDYwMzgz%2Findex.html&data=04%7C01%7Ckaren.magruder%40uta.edu%7C2a9e720abebd44bb2ec208d930f88371%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C1%7C0%7C637594666181012775%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=LH1ogx7Iw9KBpXBT6cBrhiLFDMn66TARJA5jwJfg5RM%3D&reserved=0
https://cams-care.com/resources/events/when-it-is-darkest-why-people-die-by-suicide-webinar/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F21daychallenge-arlmans.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Crtpraetorius%40uta.edu%7Cfd9e529f92f248addf3f08d93665b096%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C1%7C0%7C637600632653212565%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=qaDcS88wm4dL5nXBGwUztMQ%2BvH8bdUeqy%2BHvZ%2FPkzzQ%3D&reserved=0
https://www.uta.edu/commencement/
https://www.uta.edu/commencement/ceremonies/in-person-ceremony/guest-tickets
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYLTDrQuJwSsgjTBAwUjOD4LlFjIB-hwQRqjfrAa98uIuDjA/viewform
https://www.socialworkers.org/membership


F U N D I N G

S T A Y  S A F E

Have you tested positive? 
Had close contact with someone with Covid?

1. Complete mandatory reporting form
2. If needed, you can:

• Ask professors for deadline leniency
• Contact your USL, Program Director and/or Academic 

Advisor for additional support and guidance.

R E S E A R C H

Student 
Research 

Opportunity 
Center

Social Work Course Guides

If you believe you have contracted COVID19, please type in 
'COVID-19 Testing' and your zip code into the Texas Health 

and Human Services to find a testing location closest to 
you

Dean Ryan’s 
Statement on 
COVID-19 
Health 
Disparities

FACE MASK POLICY
UTA no longer mandates the 
wearing of masks on campus 

but continues to strongly 
encourage and recommend 
that Mavericks wear masks, 

particularly when inside 
campus buildings.

Wells Fargo Veterans Scholarship 
Program

Provides scholarships to fill unmet financial need 
of veterans after military benefits and other 
grants and scholarships have been packaged by 
their school. Apply here. Deadline is July 8.

Expanded COVID-19 vaccine opportunities to 
include on-campus availability

UTA has established a partnership with OptumServe to provide 
all interested employees and students access to COVID-19 
vaccines at a convenient on-campus location and free of 

charge. UTA students and employees are strongly encouraged 
to participate in COVID-19 vaccinations if they are able. Please 

visit the UTA COVID-19 Vaccination Information and 
Resources page to access registration links and instructions for 

both vaccine opportunities.

The Colonel Michael T. 
Phillips Endowed 

Scholarship
Open now – July 6, 2021 for fall 
2021 awards. This scholarship is 
available to full or part time 
students, and can only be granted 
for two semesters. Must provide 
current active military reserve 
identification. Please login to Mav 
ScholarShop and start your 
application today.

Scholarships
Fall scholarships are open and close on July 9th.
Visit the ScholarShop to search scholarships you 

might qualify for.

Historic Black communities
Fort Worth Star-Telegram reported on a group of UT 

Arlington students and faculty that is helping historic Black 
communities facing steep challenges. Read more here For the latest 

updates on UTA's 
response and 

guidelines for COVID-
19, please visit the 

Coronavirus 
Information Page."

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcm.maxient.com%2Freportingform.php%3FUnivofTexasArlington%26layout_id%3D15&data=02%7C01%7Cjac4808%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cccea058766e84bb520b408d82370c7b7%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C637298314578787749&sdata=zAvRWazBQ11dktrO2B8N%2BbvhVuwzkjcPs8Su7Elep%2B0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2Facademics%2Fschools-colleges%2Fsocial-work%2Fprograms%2Fbsw%2Fstudent-leadership-program%23:%7E:text%3DStudent%2520Leadership%2520Program-%2COverview%2Cof%2520accurate%2520and%2520timely%2520information.&data=02%7C01%7Cjac4808%40mavs.uta.edu%7Cccea058766e84bb520b408d82370c7b7%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C637298314578797747&sdata=8Qa9H7igPKCRAHByOmYs9rSaD7xE4YQizpvdVqsUtZI%3D&reserved=0
https://app.studentopportunitycenter.com/auth/login
https://libguides.uta.edu/prf.php?account_id=137677
https://www.211texas.org/
https://www.uta.edu/ssw/news/releases/2020/05/COVID-19_Disproportionately_Affects_African_American_and_Latinx_Communities.php
mailto:lingxu@uta.edu
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/wellsfargoveterans/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2Fannouncements%2Fcoronavirus%2Fvaccination-information&data=04%7C01%7Ckaren.magruder%40uta.edu%7C2f849171bb3b4bad160608d90f17d1d5%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C1%7C0%7C637557417248073366%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=KfwIbfS%2F3wWlqFJYPHQaFqvqXH%2Fy70Ol9AcvMegR9ZQ%3D&reserved=0
https://uta.academicworks.com/opportunities/16880
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fteam%2F19%3A47e58401161340498fe79b8e07addc32%40thread.tacv2%2Fconversations%3FgroupId%3D3497777f-e892-48fc-a0f6-2b4f711847dd%26tenantId%3D5cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9&type=team&deeplinkId=29e89c63-f015-4909-aed9-6bd435c5dbd2&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
https://uta.academicworks.com/
http://myntxjob.com/
mailto:TylerB@MHMRTC.org?subject=Re:%20Know%20Your%20Status
https://www.star-telegram.com/news/local/article252190223.html
https://www.uta.edu/announcements/coronavirus
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UTA/Tri-C Food Pantry Distributions
Currently distributing groceries on Thursdays only, from 9-11:45 a.m. and 2-4:45 p.m.  To receive these grocery bags you 
must send an email to utafoodpantry@gmail.com to request a pickup time. Include student name, last four digits of UTA 

ID, requested grocery pickup time, choice of vegetarian, chicken, or any meat groceries.

Emergency Assistance Fund
UTA students with a temporary financial hardship resulting from a sudden emergency may apply for financial help.

How to gain access to SSW writing resources: Advising & Student Success Canvas

Rental Assistance Program
The Tarrant County Rental Assistance Program assists residents who have been impacted by the COVID-19 

pandemic. For more details, email renthelp@tarrantcounty.com or call 817-850-7940.

"Do not get lost in a sea of despair. Do not become bitter or hostile. Be hopeful, be optimistic.
Never, ever be afraid to make some noise and get into good trouble, necessary trouble .

We will find a way out of no way." --Former US Rep. John Lewis (2/21/40 - 7/17/20)

Webinar Library
Isabella Hong, an MSW Alum, graciously compiled a list of webinar resources and a video going over the basic functioning of Teams 

to any who may need assistance. Special thanks to Jose B. Yerena, LCPAA, who has taken over updating the list on a weekly 
basis! Please note that it is necessary to ask your supervisor permission for these to count towards any required field hours.

MSW Specialties Social Work Webinars List Basic Function of Teams

UTA 
Library 

Accessibility

If you have any questions or content suggestion for the newsletter, please contact Safiyah Ricks: rdr0162@mavs.uta.edu

Evidence-Based Practice Research Guide

SAR Center
(Formerly Office of Students with 

Disabilities)

Get Microsoft 365, The Wall Street Journal and Other Apps FREE with your student email!

Check Canvas 
for the MavsUnite Page!  
To add please e-mail:
Chantinia Chansler

On-
Demand 

& Live 
Fitness 
Classes

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2Futa%2Facadcal.php&data=02%7C01%7Cjac4808%40mavs.uta.edu%7C132350a1af82414d099a08d80ff5bb7b%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C637276895376544249&sdata=SzW2Ie5Ez45KqW2TFbdeczLjZhgtnMrT0RypA76xIX8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/daca
mailto:utafoodpantry@gmail.com
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/about-student-affairs/giving-to-student-affairs/giving-emergency-assistance-fund
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/writing-resources
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tarrantcounty.com%2Fen%2Fcounty%2Fsocial-services%2Frental-assistance-program.html&data=04%7C01%7Crtpraetorius%40uta.edu%7Cb27adf22b9cb469546e508d884cfd747%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C1%7C0%7C637405375515644181%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=x9TvKdIwVUe6iwlGFWx4hRFKIzoRxD%2Bqoe46KEl0Qvg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:renthelp@tarrantcounty.com
tel:817-850-7940
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/28638a26-5710-4c22-9907-da721f1fe1dd
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ur7858mt0lNEi_W35f4Ptcw5CEpUvz2OEHdjRq4j-MA/edit#gid=0
https://libguides.uta.edu/c.php?g=1013811
https://libguides.uta.edu/c.php?g=1013811
https://libguides.uta.edu/c.php?g=1013811
https://libguides.uta.edu/evidencebasedSW
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/sarcenter
https://myapplications.microsoft.com/
mailto:chantinia.chansler@mavs.uta.edu
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/campus-recreation/fitness-and-wellness/group-fitness
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